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August 8, 2018
Fire Prevention Office, City of Portland, ME

Attn: Captian Brennan
Portland, ME 04101

RE: Amanda C Rowe School
       23 Orono Road
       Portland, ME 04102
Captain Brennan,

  Please be advised that Interstate Fire Protection has completed the installation of 2 ANSUL Fire Suppression Systems for the protection of the Vent Hood and Appliances at the above mentioned location.

  The System installations are in compliance with the State, Local and Federal Fire Codes as well as the manufacturers (ANSUL) specifications. It also complies with NFPA 17A Standard for Wet Chemical Extinguishing Systems.
  The Systems have means of automatic detection (Fusible Links) as well as a Remote Manual Pull Station Actuation. In the event of a System Actuation the Electric feed to the appliance beneath the Vent Hood will shut down, and means to notify the Fire Department will occur through snap action micro-switch located in the Fire Suppression System Control Box.
  The System was Tested and witnessed by your office on Tuesday, August 14, 2018.

  I respectfully submit this letter and should you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, 

Steven D Cram

 Office: 800-717-6454

 Cell: 603-455-2380

 Fax: 603-356-2763
 E-mail: scram@interstatefire.com
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